
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Allen 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

London Borough of Havering (20025659) – Response to Updated draft Development 
Consent Order (REP5-037) 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the updated draft Development Consent 
Order submitted at Deadline 5.  

LB Havering maintains its position in respect of the request for additional requirements as 
submitted at Deadline 5 REP5-061. 

LB Havering maintains its position in respect of Deemed Consent as submitted at Deadline 
5 REP5-061. 

LB Havering maintains its position that the phrase “substantially in accordance with” 
should be removed from requirements 4,9,10,11 as submitted at Deadline 5 REP5-061. 

LB Havering’s concerns with regards to Articles 13 and 18 remain, as set out in Deadline 5 
REP5-061. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas,  
Team Leader Transport Planning 

Daniel Douglas 
Team Leader Transport Planning  

Planning 
London Borough of Havering 

Mercury House 
Mercury Gardens 

Romford 
RM1 3SL 

t  
e @havering.gov.uk 

text relay   
 27th April 2021 

www.havering.gov.uk  




